
A Message from Administration… 
 Dear Families,  

This past week has been rather busy. All the classes have cooperated on a Remembrance Day video, which was 
watched in all of the classes on November 11th.  We would like to thank all of our students and staff for their 
contributions. A sincere thank you as well to Mr. Scarlato and his tech team for their hard work in putting 
together the video images for our video.  This video helps us to commemorate Remembrance Day and to 
honour those men and women who fought for the freedoms that we so deeply cherish. 

 

This week we had our second fire drill during the beautiful fall weather.  We continue to follow public health 
protocols during this emergency drill, ensuring distancing and appropriate PPE at all times.  

 

In addition, we would like to express our appreciation to Mr. Radia, Mr. Robson and Mr. Samuels, who helped 
to engage our grade 8 students in the STEAM programs. The STEAM programs play an important role in 
education today because they fill an important educational gap. STEAM stands for Science, Technology, 
Engineering, Arts and Mathematics.  STEAM combines subjects which increase critical thinking and problem-
solving skills through unique hands-on learning opportunities. 

  

 
 

 

 



School Council 

On November 15th, we had our first School Council Meeting. The minutes of this meeting will be posted on our website 
monthly. We would like to acknowledge our School Council Committee:  

Chair – Melanie T. Treasurer – Verdi Y.  Secretary -    Sabahat   A.  Members :  Shauna R., Maggie P.  
 
Staff Representative: Ms. Sharon 
 
We welcome any and all parent(s)/guardian(s) to join us! The formal meeting schedule for this year is:  
January 12th, 2022 
March 21st, 2022 
May 16th, 2022 
June 20th, 2022 
 
Progress Reports  

Progress Report Cards will be accessible via your child’s GAPPS account during the week of November 15th. 
We have heard that many are already accessible to parent(s)/guardian(s) to access. Please remember that reports 
will only be available until December 3rd for downloading.  

Parent Teacher Interview 

Family Virtual Conferences will be held on November 18 and 19, 2021. You will have an opportunity to meet 
with your child(ren)’s teacher(s) and discuss their progress. We regret that for health and safety reasons, we are 
unable to host an event at the school as we normally would. However, we look forward to meeting with you 
virtually or over the phone.  

For help signing up for Parent-Teacher interviews, please visit our board website.  

Important Timelines 

November 5th – 9th Parents/guardians to create Edsby accounts. 

November 10th – 17th Parents’ Night schedule opens at 9:00 a.m. for booking. Log into your 
Edsby account. An invitation to book appointments has been sent to your 
Edsby account and a notification to your email. Instructions for signing up 
for interview slots are found here. 

November 17th Interview Scheduler closes at (10:00 a.m.) 

November 17th Families to receive virtual links and information for accessing the 
virtual conferences 

November 18 - 19th Virtual Interviews 

If you are looking for more information about the key elements of the report cards in your native language, 
please refer to the following link. 

http://www.edu.gov.on.ca/eng/parents/reportCard.html 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/boarddocs/Pages/Parent-Teacher-Interviews-Edsby.aspx
http://www.yrdsb.ca/boarddocs/Pages/Parent-Teacher-Interviews-Edsby.aspx
http://www.edu.gov.on.ca/eng/parents/reportCard.html


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diversity is Our Strength 

  

Sincerely,  

Principal     Vice- Principal 

Jeff Laughlin    Afrouz Sarmad 

Happy Diwali!! 


